WOKINGHAM COPY.

25th october, 1940,

Dear Sirs,

I beg to poinmt out that I do not
appear to have been favoured with your remarks
in reply to my letter of the 27th ultimo relative
to the Dutch motor coaster "VAN GELDER", and

I shall be glad if you will kindly let me have
the desired information at your early convenlence.

1 am, Desr 8irs,

Yours falthfully,

Clerk to the
Classification Committee.
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